
‭May 21, 2024‬
‭Vacancy Notice‬

‭South Eastern Special Education has a vacancy for the‬‭2024-2025‬‭school‬
‭year for the following position:‬

‭Speech-Language Pathologist‬

‭Salary is determined by the Collective Bargaining Agreement. Applicants‬
‭must have a Professional Educator License with Speech-Language‬
‭Endorsement.‬

‭Interested applicants should send a cover letter, resume (with three‬
‭references), and transcript(s) to the attention of:‬

‭Kim Kessler, Director‬
‭South Eastern Special Education‬

‭500 S. Scott Ave.‬
‭Newton, IL 62448‬

‭Or e-mail to:  kkessler@sese.org‬


